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I would like to draw your attention to the technical notice that will be published today setting
out the Government’s proposed approach to our Trade Agreement Continuity programme.
The technical notice is attached to this letter.

| am placing a copy of the note and this letter in the libraries of both Houses.

GEORGE HOLLINGBERY MP
Minister of State for Trade Policy

Department for International Trade



